
Colebrook Volunteer Fire Department 
Held on February 6,2017 at 

 Colebrook Center Fire House 
 

 Meeting called to order: 7:10 PM 
 Secretary’s report read, accepted as read 
 Treasurers report read, accepted as read 
 Communications: None 
 Committee reports: None 
 OLD BUSINESS: 

o Thank you to all who helped with Skating Party 
o Paul is going to look at utility batteries 
o Air packs need to be straightened out for the buddy breathing quick 

fill hose 
o Tanker all set with maintenance thanks to Tom and Paul O’dell 
o Training meeting next Tuesday at Center 7Pm 
o March for CT State Police Training 

 NEW BUSINESS:  
o New Truck will be completed this week 
o Physicals no problem but go to Bob to get the PO  number 
o Scott is looking to get DFIB units for FD from town 
o Craig will follow up with generator with Tom 
o Saturday 3/4/17 March 4th is Penguin Plunge 

 
 FIRE HOUSE CHECK: BOB 

 


